GOOD SAMARITAN HOSPITAL

SOUTH LIMESTONE STREET

LEXINGTON, KENTUCKY

MISS LAKE JOHNSON SUPERINTENDENT

June 11, 1941

Dr. Fred W. Rankin 410 Security Trust Building Lexington, Kentucky

My dear Dr. Rankin:

The Kentucky League of Nursing Education wishes to add its congratulations to the many which you have received since being elected President of the American Medical Association. The Association is to be congratulated also in its choice.

With every good wish, believe me

Sincerely,

Louree Pottinger

President